[image: image1.jpg]



3/4/20
Dear Parents/Carers,

I hope this letter finds you all well.  It was lovely to be able to speak to so many of you on the phone this week. It was great to hear what the children have been doing and I’m so glad they are able to keep in contact with each other in so many different ways.

After the Easter holidays, I will set more work for the children and look to catch up with you all. Again, the calls are not to check up on the work children are achieving – they are just to say hello and keep in touch in these strange times. The work you choose to complete needs to suit you as a family and the main thing is every stays happy and safe.

I hope you have an enjoyable Easter together despite the unfortunate circumstances.  I will be sending out another letter after the Easter holidays the week beginning the 20th April.

If you have any questions please email office2583@stockham.oxon.sch.uk.

Many thanks,

Mrs Cargill
[image: image2.jpg]o |

Of’s'(’vc.(ed

Outstanding

Provider



 [image: image3.jpg]Springline
Partnership




[image: image4.jpg]Primary Science Quality Mark®

Valid 2019-2021

g
\




[image: image5.jpg]Healthy




 [image: image7.jpg]storytelling schools

where every child is a storyteller

DG



 [image: image8.jpg]5/ o\

y N

4 \
{ sepeL
< S )

\ PLATINUM /

\V@ﬂs - 20‘9‘30/ /

B\ T =




 [image: image9.png]/!\ ACHIEVEMENT

QUALITY MARK

2017



 [image: image10.jpg]{i* )
all
together




STOCKHAM PRIMARY SCHOOL 


Stockham Way, Wantage, Oxon OX12 9HL, Tel: 01235 764407, � HYPERLINK "http://www.stockham.oxon.sch.uk" �www.stockham.oxon.sch.uk�. 


Office.2583@stockham.oxon.sch.uk





Oxfordshire County Council




















